To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today, as an officer of RALA, Inc., an S-Corp based in MD, to express our support
for bill HB409. Form 1 and the SDAT filing fee seem to have been designed for a different, more
archaic business landscape. The information we provide along with it does not change year
over year, nor is the information itself at all insightful or relevant to our operations. The
elimination of this filing fee would also be a welcome fiduciary relief for small businesses such
as ours.

Sincerely,

Rex Anderson
President, RALA, Inc.



